Reception of Darwin in biology conveys a story of evolutionary biology with emphasis on the divergent
reception of Charles Darwin’s theories by biologists in the past 150 years. Given the influence of
Darwin’s thought, a unique tradition has emerged in the scientific field. Every fifty years starting from
the publishing of The Origin of Species, scientists gather to celebrate Charles Darwin as a thinker and a
person. An immense amount of literature on Darwin and evolutionary biology has been produced by
authors and publishers worldwide, thus the recurring commemorative events provide a fine start to the
historical survey of Darwinism and are used as such in Reception of Darwin in biology.



